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First and foremost, we do not have a sales tax in Oregon. Oregonians are already 

over taxed. This new tax would put another burden on Oregon's hard working men 

and women and would also lead to unsafe roadways due to impoverished 

Oregonians being unable to purchase new tires, forcing them to drive on worn 

out/unsafe tires. 


